
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Guelph Midwives is accepting applications for the position of  
 

General Registrant 
 

Start date:  April 1, 2018 
 

 
 
 
We are a well-established, busy shared-care practice located in Guelph Ontario, in the 
downtown Guelph Community Health Centre.   We have hospital privileges at Guelph 
General Hospital and Groves Memorial Community Hospital in Fergus. 
 
We are looking for an experienced General Registrant with 5 – 10 years’ experience to 
work full-time in our clinic. 
 
 
 
 

Please send your letter of interest and resume to: 
Email: info@guelphmidwives.com 

 

 
 

We thank all applicants for your interest but only those candidates selected for an 
interview will be contacted. 

 


